
 

 

Village of Mamaroneck Budget Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes for Tuesday, August 8, 2023 

 

Members present: Charles Guadagnolo, Chair, Ellen Hauptman, Vice Chair, Len Aubrey, Ed 

Zagajeski (on the phone), Glenn Tippett, Nora Lucas, Board Liaison 

 

Members absent: Bill Spiro, Cathy Chaput 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15pm 

 

Minutes from the June 6th meeting were approved pending a change – from “Committee 

members who were comfortable with the Report” to “Committee members approved the Report” 

 

The Committee agreed to ask Bill Spiro to resign so the Committee could actively look for a 

replacement.  Charles said he would reach out to Bill. 

 

The Committee reviewed the draft memo/email to be sent to the Mayor and Board of Trustees 

concerning the budget process, with a focus on recommendations going forward and how the 

Budget Advisory Committee could help.  There were many suggestions and Charles is going to 

rewrite the memo to be discussed at our next meeting on September 5. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:20pm 

 


